Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
FWC 15/16-026 Regional Professional Services Continuing Contract
NOTICE TO PROFESSIONAL CONSULTANTS

STATE OF FLORIDA

FLORIDA FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR NEEDED PROFESSIONAL SERVICES

The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) announce that comprehensive professional services will be required for the project(s) listed below:

PROJECT NUMBER: FWC RFSOQ 15/16-026

PROJECT NAME: Regional Professional Services Continuing Contract
PROJECT LOCATION: Each of the FWC Five Regions, Florida
SERVICES TO BE PROVIDED: The Design Professional is expected to provide services on a task assignment basis for comprehensive multi-disciplinary professional services (architectural, civil engineering, mechanical engineering, electrical engineering, landscape architecture, surveying and mapping).

RESPONSE DUE DATE: November 30, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. ET
To request a complete Request For Statement Of Qualifications (RFSOQ), download from the Vendor Bid System (VBS) website or contact:

Ms. Gerri L. Faircloth, Purchasing Specialist

Florida Fish & Wildlife Conservation Commission

Tallahassee Purchasing Office

2590 Executive Center Circle East

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

(850)488-6551

gerri.faircloth@myfwc.com
